

Teston Club Committee Meeting Minutes

Minutes of the meeting held in the club on Monday 3rd JUNE 2013

PRESENT:-

(Chairman) S Worcester. **(SW)**

(Secretary) GWollen. **(GW)** **(Treasurer)** R Harker.**(RH)** R. Thornton.

B Beutridge **(BB)**, M. Austin. P. Jones M. Hawkins. **(MH)**

Apologies for absence: C Roser A Jackson. T Smith

ADOPTION OF PREVIOUS MINUTES:-

Proposed (BB) Seconded (MA)

	Subject	Action
1	<p><u>Any Matters Arising</u> It was proposed by (PJ) that the date of the next meeting should always appear on the previous minutes this was agreed. The calendar for events is still in hand. The matter of which sports on our televisions take priority is also an ongoing matter.</p>	(GW)
2	<p><u>Correspondence</u> (GW) A letter from Mrs R Pullen asked if the Monthly meat raffle could be run instead of first ticket out picks a prize, to numbering all the prizes first second etc. This was agreed for a trial period with the proviso that each winner could pick a lower prize if they wish. A letter was also received about Children in the Games room, this matter as been before committee on many occasions it was felt it should be put before the members at our A.G.M. We also received a letter from our Steward regarding the behaviour of Mr J Evans the secretary has been asked to write to him to ask for an explanation.</p>	(GW)
3	<p><u>New Members</u> Christopher Gummer</p>	
4	<p><u>Finance</u> Our Treasurer reported that bar sales are down on last year although in these financially difficult times this is not of great concern these trends must be looked at, and we must try being aware of them.</p>	
5	<p><u>Secretary</u> (GW) None</p>	
6	<p><u>Bar</u> (TS) None</p>	

7	<p><u>House</u> (RT). (MH). The pothole in the car park is in hand</p>	(RT)
8	<p><u>Entertainments</u> (RH). (BB). (PJ).(BB) Told the committee that a new prize game of open the box will be launched on Friday the 14th of June 7pm this involved purchasing a key to win the jackpot.(BB) Also told us that he had booked the a night of swing music for the 20th of July. It was also thought that we need to perhaps bring a race night forward to this month.</p>	(BB)
9	<p><u>Any Other Business</u> (RH) Brought up the question of wakes and members using the club in out of hours time and we need to clarify this situation. And the Steward should be in total control of these events.</p> <p>Date of next Meeting will be Monday 1st July</p> <p>There being no other Business the Meeting closed at 8.26 pm Steve Worcester Chairman _____</p>	(RH)

--	--	--

8		
9		

There being no other business the meeting was closed at 8.55pm

Steve Worcester Acting Chairman